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49 Northgate Plaza, Burlington, IN 46915 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at Burlington 

Town Hall with Council’s Steve Michael, Kevin Hammond and Jim Enoch; and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger 

present. 

 

No guests are present. 

 

Council President Steve Michael opens the special meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

C/T Dinger requests permission to go ahead and write the check for $4,000 for Ramsey Pyrotechnics that was 

pre-approved by the council so they can be paid after the fireworks on July 3.  Jim Enoch makes a motion to cut 

the check for $4,000 for the fireworks.  Hammond 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

A parcel of land is discussed that is available for sale.  Michael makes a motion to buy the land south of the Post 

Office from Marcus Goodrich for $7,000, with $3,500 to be paid from the Riverboat Fund and $3,500 to be paid 

from wastewater.  Enoch 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

The remainder of the 2021 town budget is discussed between the council and clerk-treasurer. 

 

Council Vice-President Hammond motions to adjourn.  Enoch 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

________________________________  ___________________________________ 

Dale Steven Michael, Council President  ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


